KNYD-FN\

P.O. BOX 1924 + TULSA, OK 74101 + (918) 455-2955

September 19,1989 K.9 o

Carl Dabelstein
9494 Sante Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter to us! We appreciate your taking the time to
write to us. Apparently, we did not receive your first letter.

We are KNYD at 90.5 FM. Please find enclosed a brochure we believe you
will find helpful. This brochure will tell you a little about our
station. Since the printing of the brochure we have added another
translator station at 88.3 1in Choctaw, Oklahoma.

You did hear an announcement for the cassette by Benny Thomas, "Apple of
His Eye". We are able to offer items such as cassettes or books for a
certain gift amount that will help us with operational expenses. We are a
non commercial educational station.

Please let us know if we may be of any further assistance to you.

Thank you again for your time in writing and we also hope that you will
tune in again on your next trip through our area.

Sincerely,
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Teresa Davis
KNYD FM 90

Creative Educational Media Corporation, Inc.



